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We’re Improving Your Water System – Florida Avenue Area 

 

New Orleans – Renda/ J. Brothers, working for the Sewerage and Water Board and the U.S. Army 

Corp of Engineers, will tie-in a water line that is part of the new box culvert project on Tuesday, 

July 24, 2018. 
 

Residents and businesses in the Florida Avenue area may experience low water pressure from 8 a.m. 

to 5 p.m. This work is part of the $147.5 million Florida Avenue Phase IV SELA Canal Project.  

 

Streets affected are: 

 

                         ON                                                  FROM                                                 TO 

            Abundance Street          Eads Street    Peoples Avenue 

Treasure Street         Eads Street    Peoples Avenue 

Benefit Street           Eads Street    Peoples Avenue 

Edge Street           Dahlia Walk    Peoples Avenue 

Bay Street           Dahlia Walk    Peoples Avenue 

Sage Street           Dahlia Walk    Peoples Avenue 

Eads Street          Abundance Street     Benefit Street 

Deers Street          Abundance Street     Benefit Street 

Rabbits Street           Abundance Street     Edge Street 

Peoples Avenue          Abundance Street     Sage Street 

http://www.swbno.org/
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We appreciate your patience as we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 

**Please note that all scheduled work may change due to unforeseen circumstances such as weather 

delays.  A link to our website that includes our latest press releases is attached for your convenience. 

http://www.swbno.org/news_pressreleases.asp.                    
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